

where people matter

City of Loganville

Public Utilities Brandon Phillips Director

P.O. Box 39 Loganville, GA 30052

Tel: 770-466-3240

Staff Report Department of Public Utilities

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council

From: Danny Roberts, City Manager

Date: May 9, 2024

Subject: Approval of New Utility Rates

RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends the City Council approve the new utility rate increases.

FISCAL IMPLICATION:

City staff is seeking approval of new rates for our water, sewer, and stormwater fees. We have been working on new utility rates for several months to determine the most feasible course of action to take to minimize the impact a new rate may have on our customers. Below are the increases we are requesting.

Residential – 12%

Senior - 12%

Commercial – 12%

Stormwater - 12%